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Page High Forever 

The PAGE 

Dear Alumni and Friends of Page, 
 

As our Page Alumni and Friends Association begins our second year in 
existence, Walter Hines Page High School is going into its Golden Year – its 
Fiftieth! As Page opened in 1958, this fall’s senior class – the Class of 2008 – 
will be its 50th graduating class! So how are we going to commemorate this? 
We hope you’ll join us the weekend of October 12-13 (Page/Grimsley 
weekend). See page 7 for a schedule of activities and page 12 for a 
reservation form. There will be other activities throughout the year. Check the 
Page High School website for updates. 
 

Thanks to the response of many of you and the help of many volunteers, our 
Association is living up to our Mission Statement: 
 

To connect with the past, strengthen the present, and build for 
the future of Page High School through support of and 
participation in areas of academic, cultural, athletic, and social 
life 

 

What have we done to carry out this mission? 
• Established a data base of 2700 addresses, with 319 of those becoming 

charter members 
• Raised over $41,000 (including pro bono legal work, CPA assistance, 

printing, and materials for mailings) 
• Granted $20,000 to Phase I of the Page Athletics Facility Master Plan  
• Sent two newsletters 

• Awarded four merit-based scholarships 
• Planned A Golden Page Reunion for October 13, with two smaller 

events being scheduled for the winter and spring 
 

Our next regular meeting will be Tuesday, September 11, 7:00 PM, in the 
Page Media Center, and you ALL are invited. We will be molding plans for the 
2007-2008 year.  
 

What can you do to help? Get involved! 
• You all have connections and ideas, and we need your input. Call or email 

if you would work in any of these areas:  
Scholarship Committee Development Committee 
Special Events Committee  Class Agents 
Newsletter editing Tutoring or Mentoring 
Writing a newsletter article Preparation of mailings 
Hosting a small group 

• Join our Association at the financial level that works for you. 
• Pass the word about our Association, and send us names and addresses! 
• Attend our meetings. 
 

On a personal note, I am grateful for the financial contributions many of you 
have made to your/your children’s alma mater. Your membership and 
involvement will only serve to make Page AND our community stronger. I 
thank you for the wonderful support from so many of you in our inaugural 
year, and hope it will continue into the next. I invite those of you who have not 
“joined our forces” to become a part of what we are doing. 
 
 

   Susan Tysinger, President 
   sgtysinger@triad.rr.com, 336-288-5590 
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SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 

DDDDEVELOPMENTEVELOPMENTEVELOPMENTEVELOPMENT C C C COMMITTEEOMMITTEEOMMITTEEOMMITTEE    

The Development Committee is looking to increase 
membership and raise additional funds for our 
Association. If you can help this committee in any way, 
please contact co-chairs Susan Veazey and John 
Graham at skveazey@aol.com. 

We gladly accept gifts of 
stock or matching funds! 

Autumn Gabrielle Bailey, daughter of 
Sherry Bailey and the late Carl Bailey 
(’66), describes herself as an honest, 
devoted, and motivated person – in 
academics and in life. Art, in media 
ranging from pastels to acrylics, has 
been a central focus of her life since 
she was a little girl. She has broadened 
her skills in her art classes at Page. 

 

Summer volunteer experiences at Moses Cone and 
Wesley Long Community Hospitals have not only given 
Autumn insight into health care careers, but have also 
given her real-life practice interacting with patients, 
doctors, nurses, and other hospital staff. The opportunity 
to work in a hospital pharmacy has strengthened her 
interest in pharmacology, which she plans to pursue at 
UNC-Chapel Hill. 
 

From Autumn’s essay: My years at Page were an 
opportunity to discover, not about fitting in, but about 
finding myself and my personal values. 
 

 
Nicolas F. (Nick) Barnes, son of 
Kathie and Steven Barnes, was a co-
captain of the Varsity football team 
and the captain of the baseball team 
his senior year. In baseball, he earned 
All-Conference honors and Team Co-
MVP. He graduated with the highest 
GPA of any male in his class.  

 
Nick was involved in Young Life, Operation Smile, Interact, 
and Habit for Humanity. Named an AP Scholar, he enters 
UNC-Chapel Hill with 17 credit hours and plans to major in 
Business Administration. 
 

From Nick’s essay…Page High School has had so much 
to offer me, and I think I have taken advantage of 
everything that was of interest to me. As I look back at all 
of the classrooms, playing fields, and gymnasiums that I 
have spent so much time in, I can’t hold back the great 
memories and friendships that evolved. 

Gogo Alta Lomo-David II, son of 
Sonya Joyner and Ewuuk Lomo-
David, was a scholar and a leader 
at Page. He participated in many 
clubs during his four years at Page 
and served as the Student Body 
President his senior year. A central 
element in his life is acting. He 

loves the stage and plans to act professionally. He will be 
attending UNC-Wilmington and double major in Theatre 
and Business.  
 

Gogo says that he approaches everything in his life with a 
"make the most out of it" attitude. This attitude has led him 
to great success, and he plans to carry this mindset with 
him throughout and past his college career. 
 

From Gogo’s essay…I have learned to control how I talk to 
others, to control how others talk to me, to appreciate the 
experiences that all the workers at Page have, and to 
respect the opinions of others. I have learned that the key 
to success is positive hard work and serving others 

selflessly. 
 

John Andrew (Jack) Moore, III, son 
of Trish and John Moore, attributes 
working as a member of the Page 
Student Council with helping him 
become a more open-minded 
person. He is grateful for teachers 
such as Mr. Midkiff, Mrs. L-B, and 
Coach Nance for helping him with his 

work ethic and making good choices. He appreciates the 
Page administrators, especially Dr. Worrell, for the 
guidance they gave him while at Page. 
 

Fishing, playing golf, and being with his friends are things 
Jack especially enjoys. In the summers, you can find him 
working at the golf course. In the fall, Jack will be heading 
to UNC-Chapel Hill to study Business or Economics. 
 

From Jack’s essay…During my tenure at Page High 
School, I have grown and changed due to a good group of 
teachers, administrators, and students. I have gotten to 
know students with perspectives different from my own 
and have been pushed by my teachers, making Page High 
School an important “pause on the road” in my life. 

In its first year, the Page Alumni and Friends Association awarded four merit-based scholarships. Applicants were 
required to have a 3.0 weighted GPA, be accepted to a four-year college or university, have attended Page High School 
for four years, write an essay (“A Pause on the Road – What Page Has Meant to Me”), and be interviewed by the 
scholarship committee. Below is a brief bio of each of these outstanding students. 
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Dear Alumni and Friends: 
 

What a wonderful time to be joining the Page family. With the implementation of the IB program along with the 50th 
birthday celebration, the year should prove to be very exciting. I look forward to the challenge and to getting to know the 
past, present, and future Page students and families. 
  

As a brief introduction, I am married with three daughters. Two daughters are out of college and one is still attending. My 
husband was a pilot in the Navy and currently flies for FED-EX. I grew up in Graham and we returned to the area in 
1990. I have been a principal with Guilford County Schools since 1995. I was at Aycock Middle prior to moving over in 
July. I spent a great deal of time in the spring beginning to learn about Page. I’ve also tried to do a lot of listening. 
 

I’ve been asked about my vision for the school. Certainly the goal of every principal is to build on the great successes of 
the past and take the school to the next level. Each student should feel safe, challenged by the content, supported by 
the adults in the building, and respected for their ideas and opinions. Our decisions and practices should revolve around 
this basic philosophy. 
  

What I’m sure you find as you attend the athletic games, walk the halls for a meeting, or ride past the PAGE signs are 
the many memories of the time when you or your child attended this school. This will always be your school. You have 
become a part of it, as it has become a part of you. Thank you for allowing me to also now join the rich tradition and 
pride of being a Page Pirate. 
  

       Marilyn Foley 
       Principal, Page High School 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

For Association updates, go to the Walter Hines Page High School website.  

In the summer of 2006, a 
vision was created, plans 
were designed, and 
fundraising ideas were 
implemented for a new 
Master Athletic Complex. 
Work has begun on the initial 
project of the first phase of 
our plan.  
 

Phase 1 – Done (or 
almost done)  – 
Underbrush removal, 
clearing behind football 
visitors stands, and a 
twenty-foot wide bridge 
connecting the new Cone 
fields to existing fields 
completed (monies raised 
from this year’s Athletic Booster Club Fundraiser)
…..Fencing (Page Alumni and Friends Association) and 
paving (Guilford County Schools, hopefully) 
Phase 1 – To-Be-Done – Construction of new 
concessions/restroom facilities, improved tennis parking 
and new/improved home and visitor stadium entrances 
Phase 2 – Move buses from our landlocked campus to 
create more practice fields, build permanent seating for 
baseball, and construct a concessions building to 
include classroom space, field house, and much needed 
storage  

Phase 3 – Permanent 
bleachers for football 
visitor side, a three-mile 
cross-country track, 
renovation of outside 
restrooms, a baseball 
press box, permanent 
seating for tennis, track 
side fencing, and storage 
and safety netting for 
practice fields 
Phase 4 – Hopefully, a 
plan and not a pipe 
dream!  A new 
scoreboard for Kirby 
stadium, outfields, an 
aquatics center, 
additional field lighting, 
permanent seating for 

softball/soccer/lacrosse, additional parking, and safety 
netting at practice fields  

 

The first three phases are approximately $300,000 each. 
Phase 4 is in the millions! Let’s dream it into existence!   
 

  Suzanne and Chuck Seeger 
  Co-Presidents, Athletic Booster Club 
  336-282-3919 

ATHLETICS FACILITY MASTER PLAN 
THE WAITING TIME IS OVER…LET THE WORK BEGIN 
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The Page Class of 2007 is receiving the second highest financial aid total for college in the history of Page High School. 
Scholarships (Academic and Athletic), grants, and work-study dollars awarded total $4,519.044; loans totaled $378,059. 
This is a total of $4,897,103 in financial aid for college for our 2007 seniors. Parents, staff, and the Page community all 
celebrate this great accomplishment! Congratulations to… 

COLLEGE FINANCIAL AID AWARDED 

Meredith Adams 
Stephen Alston 
Autumn Bailey 
Nicolas Barnes 
Carrie Bird 
Catherine Booher 
James Boykin 
Charity Bryant 
Courtney Buchanan 
Alexandra Burns 
Gray Byers 
Yuri Cabeza 
Erin Campbell 
Destiny Carden 
Nadicca Clarke 
Jaleesa Cole 
Vincent Collins 
Brandon Davis 
Jarred Debaughn-B 

Timothy Dezearn 
Kendra Diggs 
Molly Duncan 
Adrienne Edwards 
Michael Faison 
Michael Faust 
Charise Foster 
Toquisha Fuller 
Shannon Garner 
Nicole Garrett 
James Geiger 
Sarah George 
Deshaun Graham 
Cory Gutierrez 
Ivan Gyupchanov 
Muhammad Habeeulah 
Crystal Harrison 
Michael Henson 
Hillary Hollinger 

Tuyen Huynh 
Brittney Isphording 
Grant Jacobs 
Kera Jeffries 
Nicholas Johnson 
Deandra Jones 
Bryce Koontz 
Matthew Landrum 
Kevion Latham 
Nicholas Ledyard 
Gogo Lomo-David 
Julie Lucas 
Christina Mandalaris 
Amanda Manning 
Krystle Maslack 
Shakia Miller 
Matthew Mitchell 
Cierra Mock 
John Moore 

Morgan Motsinger 
Erin Mulholland 
Alexa Neal 
Duc Hguyen 
Morgan Norfleet 
Robert Nosek 
Casey Oliver 
Marshall Overton 
Brandon Parker 
Kenya Parrish 
Deanna Peeden 
Kelsey Pellarin 
Luy Phan 
Charles Prewett 
Sarah Reitz 
Kathryn Robinson 
Lisa Rodio 
Zaquail Russell 
Hillary Santos-Evans 

Furat Sawafta 
Russell Scarborough 
Jacqueline Schiffman 
Remick Schneider 
Mary Brannan Seeger 
Karyn Shealy 
Kellie Souther 
Erika Sturdivant 
Ayodele Tushinde 
Stephen Twilley 
Jasmine White 
Kristin Wing 
Melissa Wolf 
Kristen Wrenn 
Kyle Wright 
Jonathan Yates 

The Page Playmakers reached new heights and set attendance records with their 
production of the timeless musical, Li’L Abner. Based on the popular comic strip by Al 
Capp, it was directed by Michael Parrish, with 120 students filling roles of actors, 
technicians, and musicians. Five teachers, two student teachers, and numerous parents 
also shared time and talents. And, of course, you can’t talk about Abner without 
mentioning the rest of the cast.   
 

Dogpatch U.S.A. came to life on the Page stage with the help of two donkeys, two goats, 
and a basset hound. Cole and Sam, the donkeys, along with their best friends, goats 
Peanut and Tink, lived in the enclosed Page courtyard the week prior to the show. Every 

day, students collected at the windows, enjoying the unique treat of 
watching live farm animals on campus. This experience came off 
flawlessly - well, except for the day Cole got stubborn and took two 
hours of coaxing to come up the steps. Many didn’t know that donkeys 
could growl! And on stage the special cast members stole the show! 
 

Director Michael Parrish is a familiar face to many alumni. He taught at 
Page for eight years during the 80’s and returned to Page in 2002 to 
resume duties as Drama/Speech teacher and director of the Page 
Playmakers. Beginning his 35th year in education, he promises an 
exciting 2007-2008 season of theatre at Page! 

LI’L ABNER – THE HIT OF THE SEASON! 

Judy and Steve Yates in memory of  
   Terry McClure and Mel Clanton 

Charles A. Wilkins in memory of his brother 
   Kent Wilkins (‘60) 

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald T. Bell in memory of their son 
  Ronald Alan Bell (‘74), who died in August 2005 

Judy Strouth Calland in memory of 
   Coach John Morris 

Linda Rich Wheeler in memory of her first cousin 
  Billy Wayne Flynn (‘61) - the first soldier in his 

 1966 West Point graduating class to be killed in 
 Vietnam 

Terry Worrell Smith in memory of Tommie Gaylord 

MEMORIALS 
Carter and Ashley Overton in honor of their sons  

  Lewis (‘05) and Marshall (‘07) Overton 
Jorgann and Bill Rogers in honor of their daughters 
   Molly (‘05) and Mary Miles (‘06) 

IN HONOR OF 

Memberships may be made in honor or memory of 
someone special to you—a coach, teacher, team, a 
family member, a friend. 
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PAGE/GRIMSLEY FOOTBALL — TWO BROTHERS, TWO VICTORIES 
Just how long did it take for Page to beat Grimsley in football? Well, they didn’t play each other the first couple of years, 
but the fourth game was the charm! In their fourth match-up, the Pirates FINALLY beat Grimsley in 1963 for the first 
time under the leadership of quarterback Mike King. The next Pirate victory would come four years later under the 
leadership of Mike’s younger brother, quarterback Geoff King.  
 

The First Time……….. 
Below are excerpts from 1963 articles from the Greensboro Daily News, courtesy of John Cathey and Tom Northington. 
 

The Pirates of Page were still riding around Cloud Nine today after one master stroke saved their sinking ship 
and provided them with an especially sweet taste of victory. Last night’s victory was the first time the Bucs have 
ever beaten the Whirlies in football. The official story of the victory is a 43-yard homerun pass from quarterback 
Mike King to end Terry Skinner. 
 
The unofficial story of the bombshell play should read “Assistant Coach Don Stowe to Head Coach Les 
Swanner.” It was Stowe, manning the phones in the press box who spotted the one flaw in the Whirlie armor. 
He relayed the information to Swanner, who instructed King to fire away.  

 

Mike passed the ball, Skinner caught the ball, and Jackie Underwood scored the PAT. The fourth hero of the game was 
Mickey Dean who had blocked the Whirlies’ extra point attempt. Page 7-Grimsley 6! 
 

The Second Time……… 
Below are excerpts from the October 14, 1967, Greensboro Daily News, courtesy of Tom Northington. 
 

For only the second time in its history, the Page Pirates defeated the Grimsley Whirlies in a hotly contested 
match-up. Scrambling Geoff King, seemingly trapped for a big loss, escaped for 19 yards around his flank, and 
a few plays later, tossed a 13-yard touchdown pass right into the arms of Steve Sharpe. Those two plays in the 
third quarter ignited a real explosion under Page, and the Pirates soon pounced on a Grimsley fumble to set up 
their winning score early in the fourth period, as Page came up with one big Play after another on third and 
fourth downs. 

 

Steve Sharpe caught Geoff King’s touchdown pass for the first score. Jim Holbrook “fought his way across the goal line 
for the second touchdown.” Page 12-Grimsley 7! Way to go, King Brothers!  

PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION UPCOMING MEETINGS 

You are always welcome at Alumni and Friends meetings. Tentative schedule for the remainder of 2007:  

Tuesday, September 11 
 Monday, October 2 
Monday, November 6 

All meetings are held in the Page Media Center at 7:00pm. Check at the Page office (370-8200) or the website or 
email sgtysinger@triad.rr.com to be sure. 

IT HAPPENED AT PAGE…… 

1960  First game ever against Greensboro Senior (now 
Grimsley). 

1963 Nine candidates for the position of Page mascot are 
presented to a "cheering crowd" in the Page auditorium. 
The students vote and elect Sandra Farmer.  

1967 Rita Stroud and Bill Overman are “couple of the month.” 
They started going steady in July, two months after she 
almost "killed" him coming back from lunch (she had no 
license).  

1968 A school poll on current movies shows favorites are To 
Sir with Love and The Dirty Dozen. 

1970 Pirate ship is rebuilt. G. O. Mann's carpentry class does 
the woodworking, Mr. Holly's metals class does some 
reinforcing, and the Pep Committee does the painting.  

1978 The Buccaneer is advertised for $10.  

1985 The headline reads "Issue Outrages Many Students." 
The subject is the banning of smoking on campus.  

1987 The front-page story is on The Rat Patrol, study hall 
students who drive around policing the parking lot.  

1988 In answer to the question "Where will you be in 2008?" 
John Bailey, Austin Dashiell, and Carien Williams all 
thought they would be touring with the Grateful Dead.  

1992 A video camera installed this day catches 14 students 
stealing food from cafeteria.  
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David Furr (‘90), has made it to the 
big screen with some big names – 
names such as Glenn Close, Meryl 
Streep, and Vanessa Redgrave! 
 

David started out in music, playing 
piano at six. By the time he was at 
Page, his musical talents included 
guitar, mandolin, and other stringed 
instruments. His creative focus in high 
school centered on his Weaver 
electronic music classes, where he 
discovered his gift for writing music. 
David enjoyed attending drama 
productions, but he never took part or 
visualized anything of that sort in his 
future. In fact, he pictured himself 
majoring in music in college.  
 

At ASU, David discovered his interest 
in acting. He designed his own major 
of interdisciplinary studies including 
theatre, film, music, and photography. 
He worked at Shakespeare festivals 
around the country, including several 
stints at the High Point N.C. 
Shakespeare Festival. In 1998 he 
received an MFA in acting from the 
Alabama Shakespeare Festival, 
moving to New York in 1999. 
 

David continues to write music he 
describes as "acoustic with a mountain 
influence,” and he plays piano or guitar 
in clubs around the city. He has 

appeared on Broadway (including 
Who’s Afraid of Virginia Woolf? with 
Kathleen Turner), in Off-Broadway, 
and on television. His latest role is his 
first movie role, that of Ralph 
Haverford in Evening. The highlight for 
him in this movie role was the 
experience of stepping into that world 
at that level! 
 

Mike Furr, David’s older brother, is a 
1988 Page graduate. His main 
interests were hanging out with his 
friends and playing racquetball. Mike 
can definitely relate to students that 
are wondering what their major will be 
or what they will do with the rest of 
their lives, as it was not until college 
and grad school that he really focused 
in on his own skills and interests. A 
Page teacher that really stands out for 
him is John Meyer, a teacher that just 

made learning more fun! (Mike didn’t 
take psychology from Mr. Meyer, but 
Mr. Meyer is still teaching 
psychology at Page.) 
 

After earning a BA from William and 
Mary, an MS from Villanova, and a 
PhD from the University of 
California, Riverside, Mike joined the 
Psychology Department at ASU. 
Since 2004, he has been in the 
Psychology Department at Wake 
Forest, teaching and writing. 

Currently, he is working to publish his 
first book, Psychometrics: An 
Introduction, a textbook to be used for 
upper-level and graduate courses. 
With a topic such as psychometrics, he 
“doesn’t expect to be invited into 
Oprah’s Book Club or to be in the New 
York Times Bestseller List,” but he’s 
OK with that!  
 

Mike says David “got every bit of 
creative talent in the family,” and David 
says Mike is making a scientific 
contribution to our society. They are 
two brothers who are Page graduates, 
finding success in very divergent 
paths. Page was a place to lay an 
educational foundation, interact with 
peers, and “get ready” for the rest of 
their lives. Congratulations, David and 
Mike. And keep in touch! 

TWO BROTHERS, TWO SUCCESSFUL PATHS FROM PAGE 

David Furr (‘90) and Michael Furr (‘88) 

Looking for someone who loves 
Page High School? There’s no 
one more passionate about 
Page than Iris Hunsinger! Her 
career in education started in 
1940 after graduating from East 
Carolina and ended with her 
retirement in 1979. The highlight 
was her time at Page, 1958-
1972, as charter principal, Luther 
Medlin, had asked her to teach 
English at the new Walter Hines 
Page High School.  
 

Two of Mrs. Hunsinger’s greatest 
contributions to Page involve the school newspaper and 
the AP program. She was advisor to the first newspaper 
staff and gave it the name, Pages by Page. This student 
newspaper is about to begin its 50th year of reporting! 
 

After reading about the AP program in other systems, she 
received permission to do an independent study on the 

Advanced Placement program as renewal for her teaching 
certificate. She became so sold on AP, that she wrote a 
course of study outlining admission into the program, then 
went to the Greensboro City Schools Board asking to 
incorporate the AP program at Page. The response was 
“no,” unless the same was done for Grimsley. Fortunately, 
a Grimsley teacher agreed. So the new AP program was 
born in the Page English Department, the Grimsley History 
Department, and the Greensboro City Schools – thanks to 
Page teacher, Iris Hunsinger! 
 

She loved Page sports, especially wrestling and football. 
Her son John was on the wrestling team, so she never 
missed a wrestling match. She also recalls running up and 
down the sidelines, willing and cheering the Page football 
team to a first-and-ten or touchdown! For the first few 
years, all home games were played at Grimsley, as Page 
did not yet have a football field. (Imagine her surprise when 
told ALL Page/Grimsley football games are STILL played at 
Grimsley!) After each home game, a dance was held in the 
auditorium lobby. 
 

CHARTER TEACHER—IRIS HUNSINGER 
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Class of ‘97 

The Class of 1997 is having its ten-year reunion! Join us at 
Kirby Stadium Friday, October 5, for Page football, and 
Saturday, October 6, for a reunion party at the Greensboro 
Grasshoppers Stadium. For additional information, 
including ticket and hotel information, email 
pageclassof1997@gmail.com. We are looking forward to 
seeing members of the Class of '97 in October!  
 

Class of ’87 

The Class of 1987 is having its 20th reunion on Friday and 
Saturday, October 5 and 6, 2007. Plan to join us for the 
Page football game on Friday night, lunch on Saturday, and 
then a party on Saturday night. Please visit our web site at 
www.pagehighschool1987.com and fill in contact 
information so that we know where you are. Details will be 
updated as soon as possible on the web site. PASS THE 
WORD! If you have questions or ideas, please contact 
Carson Anderson at carson.c.anderson@lowes.com. 
 

Class of ’67  

Join us for our 40th reunion, September 7 & 8, at the 
Downtown Mariott. Activities include a casual social Friday, 
6-8 PM, before heading downtown, then dinner on Saturday 
with a cash bar for “special drinks,” while we eat, catch up 
on old times, and enjoy a juke box with our favorite tunes. 
Our very own Blossom White Gardner (and others planning 
our weekend) will share some special moments. Contact us 
with a “yes” or “no,” so we can know which addresses are 
correct. Put anyone needing information in touch with Beth 
Godwin Bramhall at 336-282-1032 or mamab@triad.rr.com.  
 

A PAGE GOLDEN REUNION! 

The Page Alumni and Friends will sponsor A Page Golden 
Reunion on Saturday, October 13. You don’t have to be a 
Page graduate to attend! This is the weekend of the Page-
Grimsley Football Classic, a great weekend to celebrate the 
Page High School tradition! The adults-only party will be 
held at the Sheraton Four Seasons in the Guilford Ballroom, 
7-11 PM, with heavy hors d’oeuvres and a cash bar. Dance 
to DJ Chris Rachal’s tunes from the last 50 years! Just 

CLASS REUNIONS 

A grand time was had by ALL who attended the annual 
Athletic Booster Club’s fundraiser, Saturday April 28, at 
Sherwood Swim and Racquet Club! This was the first time 
the Booster Club had sponsored an all-adult evening – an 
evening with a DJ, silent and live auctions, and Split-the-Pot. 
 

UNDER CONSTRUCTION was a huge success, with over 
200 people in attendance! The Booster Club raised $22,000 
that will directly impact all students at Page, with most of the 
proceeds going towards the Athletic Complex. We will 
continue working towards our goal of upgrading the athletics 
facilities at Page.  
 

Special thanks go to fundraiser co-chairs, Lynn Buchanan 
and Shirley Martin, and to all sponsors, donors, and 
participants in this grand event! Next year’s grand event will 
be Maintain the Momentum. Don't miss it!  

In 1972, Mrs. Hunsinger became the first female high 
school administrator in the city, serving as the assistant 
principal at Smith High School until 1979. After retirement, 
she did some independent consulting in curriculum 
construction, volunteered in different areas, and traveled to 
34 foreign countries. Nowadays, her travels don’t take her 
too far from home, but her wonderful memories are a 
treasure! 
 

So, Mrs. Iris Hunsinger, thank you for all you have given us 
– for your contributions, your enthusiasm, and the legacy 
you have left at Page High School!  

(Charter Teacher, continued from page 6) come with your request, and he’ll most likely have it! Look 
on page 12 for the reservation form. We must have it by 
Friday, September 29. Join us! Don’t miss this Golden 
Celebration!  
 

PIRATES OF ALL CLASSES 
Celebrate Page’s 50th Year!  

Friday, October 12……..Second Annual Page-Grimsley 
Golf Tournament at Bryan Park  

Friday, October 12……The 48th (we think) Page-Grimsley 
Football match-up  

Saturday, 11 AM-1 PM…..A walk-through of the old and 
new halls of Page 

Saturday, 7-11 PM……A Golden Page Reunion at the 
Sheraton Four Seasons (reservation form on p. 12) 

FIRST AP…...NOW IB 

Page's tradition for academic excellence has taken great 
strides forward in the 21st century. Our AP Program has 
experienced phenomenal growth over the past six years. We 
presently offer 21 AP courses and are in the process of 
adding another. Over 400 of our students have earned 
recognition as AP Scholars since 2001. We have had nine 
students recognized as AP National Scholars, and we are 
anticipating two more for 2007. Annually, only .017% of all 
high school students are recognized by College Board as 
National Scholars. 
 

Under the direction of AP/IB Coordinator John Meyer, Page 
is also in the process of becoming an International 
Baccalaureate Diploma School. We will have a site visitation 
this fall and plan to start teaching IB courses in the fall of 
2008. Our goal is to mesh the IB and AP programs and give 
our students the "Best of all Possible Worlds.” We already 
have 65 Pre-IB students for the coming year, and we fully 
expect to have several hundred within the next two years. 

If you are a former Page teacher, or if you know former 
teachers at Page, please contact us so we can be sure 

they are invited to our PAGE GOLDEN REUNION! 
Let us know about upcoming class reunions. Then 
send a report and photos to sgtysinger@triad.rr.com. 

UNDER CONSTRUCTION 
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WINTER/SPRING SPORTS HIGHLIGHTS 

On the field… 
� Brandon Davis won the NCHSAA 4A wrestling championship in the 119 lb. weight class. 
� The men’s golf team won the Mid-West 4A regional golf tournament, advancing them to the NCHSAA 4A Tournament where 

they finished in 10th place in the state. 
� The men’s lacrosse team saw its best season ever, advancing to the semifinals. Their coach, Evan Smith, was selected at the 

4A men’s lacrosse Coach of the Year. 
� The men’s baseball and tennis teams made it to the 2nd round of playoffs. 
� The women’s lacrosse junior varsity team went undefeated. 

� The women’s softball team saw their very first full year of playing at an on-campus facility, as the field has recently been 
upgraded with the installation of lights. 

� Head men’s basketball coach, Robert Kent, was honored by being selected head coach of the North Carolina Coaches 
Association East-West All-Star Basketball Team held this July in Greensboro. 

� Head men's varsity lacrosse coach, Evan Smith, was selected 4A Coach of the Year for North Carolina. 
 
In the classroom… 
The following varsity teams were recognized by the NCHSAA as teams with the highest GPA across the state in their sport:  
� 2006 – baseball, men’s soccer, men’s tennis, men’s golf, varsity cheerleaders, women’s golf, women’s tennis, women’s 

swimming 
� 2007 – women’s cross country, women’s tennis 
 

Athletic Scholarships 

Brush off your golf clubs and get ready for some fun at the second annual Page-
Grimsley Golf Tournament………. Bryan Park…….Friday, October 12…….the 
same day as the Page-Grimsley Football game! Last year’s was such a grand 
success that this year’s field has expanded to 288 players. Come for lunch, golf, 
prizes, and a great day of camaraderie! 

 

You don’t have to be a good golfer – or 
a golfer, at all – to participate. Just 
remember to swing your club at the 
golf ball every now and then! Or we 
can just find you a good volunteer spot! 
 

Being an alumnus of either school is not required. But you do have to declare 
which school you are playing for so the winner of the Traveling Trophy can be 
determined. Grimsley was the winner in 2006, so do expect our Pirates to 
bring home the trophy in 2007! Actually, the real winners are the players who 
renew old friendships and make new ones, the volunteers, and the students at 

both schools – as proceeds are divided evenly between the schools athletic programs!  
 

Go on line at www.PageGrimsleygolf.com to view last year’s event, sign up to play, or up to volunteer. Or contact John 
Hodges at 336-255-4120 or John_Hodges@eisai.com.  

PAGE-GRIMSLEY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Destiny Carden Basketball (Guilford College) 

Brandon Davis Wrestling (Ashland University-Ohio) 

Katie Dawkins Volleyball (Peace College) 

Tim Dezearn Baseball (Louisburg College) 

Molly Duncan Track/XC (Davidson College) 

Deshauwn Graham Football (NC A&T State University) 

Nick Johnson Football (NC A&T State University) 

Kevion Latham Football (Penn State) 

Erin Mulholland Soccer (Campbell University) 

Alexa Neal Basketball (Anderson University-SC) 

Melissa Wolf Tennis (UNC-Wilmington) 

Draegan Scarborough Soccer (Appalachian State University) 

Stephen Twilley Soccer (UNC-Chapel Hill) 

Kyle Wright Lacrosse (Guilford College) 

AAAALUMNILUMNILUMNILUMNI D D D DIRECTORYIRECTORYIRECTORYIRECTORY    

Many of you ordered and received a 2007 Page Alumni Directory. This is not connected with our Association, except that 
we, in conjunction with the Page Administration, contracted Harris Connect to publish this one. The finished product was 
not what we had expected. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this directory, please call their toll-free 
Customer Service Department at 800-877-6554  
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1967 Sarah Jo Safrit Wood 
1968 Sharon* & John* Andrew Evick 
1968 Melissa* & Jerry Harrelson Thompson 
1968 Susan & Geoff* King King 
1968 Gail C. Murphy Murphy 
1968 Melissa* & Jerry Harrelson Thompson 
1968 Ellen & Robert* Worth Worth 
1969 Ed Abrams Abrams 
1970 Nancy Abrams Elkins 
1970 Ellen & Patrick*  Weiner Weiner 
1972 Thomas F. (Tom) Cochran Cochran 
1972 John R. Hammer Hammer 
1973 Carter Davenport Davenport 
1973 Garson Rice, Jr. Rice 
1974 Susan & Scott* Lineberry Lineberry 
1974 Donald Moore Moore 
1974 Jim Wolfe Wolfe 
1975 Susan* & Paul Tapolka Wheeler 
1975 Thomas David Taylor Taylor 
1977 Suzie* & Kim Addington Zabel 
1977 Jimmy Chamblee Chamblee 
1978 John Rountree Rountree 
1979 Amy Brisley Allmendinger 
1979 Rick Hull Hull 
1979 Jeanne Twilley Hill 
1980 Becky  Schiffman Allmendinger 
1981 Dan Singer Singer 
1982 Lane Schiffman Schiffman 
1983 Walker L. Poole Poole 
1984 David*& Stephanie Barnard Barnard 
1985 Janet & David*  Craft Craft 
1986 Kelli Clark Young 
1986 Charles “Richard” Jones Jones 
1986 Charles Wright, Jr. Wright 
1990 Sam Bullard Bullard 
1991 Kate  Pierce McNairy 
1993 Mary* & Fred Baker Norfleet 
1994 Brian Marshall Marshall 
1995 Jennifer  MacFarlane Cassell 
1995 Leigh* and David Abraham Tysinger 
1995 Jennifer MacFarland Cassell 
1996 Michael Cochran Cochran 
2006 Laura FitzGerald FitzGerald 
2008 Sarah FitzGerald FitzGerald  
 Clare & Mike Abel  
 Pam & Dick Allen 
 Kirt & Ken Austin 
 Alexa & Bill Aycock 
 Peggy & Jim Bagwell  
 Becky & David Barger  
 Sarah & Ken Bowden  
 Lynn & Randy Buchanan 
 Deb and Stephen  Cobb  
 Kris and David Cooke  
 Jean & Mike Cornwell  
 Judy & Earl Crotts  
 Letitia & Lorenzo Crutchfield  
 Clara & Jim Duggins  
 Elizabeth & Edgar  Fisher  
 Cathy & Brian FitzGerald  
 Nancy & Dennis Franks 
 Rachel & Joe Frick 
 Rose & A.H. Garvey 
 Mildred & Tommie Gaylord 
 Jeanette & Bill Giddings 
 Sarah & Coker Golden 

Swashbuckler $2,500-4,999 
 First  Current Last Graduation 
Class Name  Name Name 

1966 Sue*  Phillips Edwards 
1966 Vick* Phillips Phillips 
 
Pirate Treasure $1,000-2,499 
 First  Current Last Graduation 
Class Name  Name Name 

1968 Richard Grayson Neal Neal 
 Knox & Dan Barker  
 Julie & Danny Manning  
 Sally & Chris Newman  
 Susan & Larry  Tysinger  
 
Buccaneer $500-999 
 First  Current Last Graduation 
Class Name  Name Name 

1961 Betty & Joseph* Brantley III Brantley 
1966 Claire  Davis Brown 
1967 Paul Puryear Puryear 
1970 Candy* & Bud Matthews Caldwell 
1970 Mabel* and Rich* Winslow Livingston 
1970 Maurice Spencer Spencer 
1976 Kim* & Gray McCaskill Davis 
1978 Jenny & David* Routh Routh 
1984 Jeff Iddings Iddings 
1990 Sarah & Kevin*  Ryan Ryan 
1991 Anne* & Pearce* Landry Morris 
1996 Brantley White White 
 Pam & Alan  Duncan  
 John Graham 
 Barbara  Kretzer  
 Jenny & Red McCall  
 Beth & John Morgan  
 Bettie & Steve Olson  
 Carter & Ashley Overton 
 Donna & Donald Pulitzer  
 Diane & Dwight  Stone  
 Susan  Veazey  
 
Anchor $100-499 
 First  Current Last Graduation 
Class Name  Name Name 

1959 Ron Busick Busick 
1963 Charles A. Wilkins Wilkins 
1962 Marilyn Gideon Stadler 
1962 Jackie  Wilson Abrams 
1963 Becky & Jim* Compton Compton 
1963 Steve Loflin Loflin 
1964 Jo Barley Whitt 
1965 Gayle  Lackey Caldwell 
1966 Ann Howard Millican Brown 
1966 Angela  Berry Hoffler 
1966 David L. Holliday Holliday 
1966 Ann  Jones Maiden 
1966 Susan  Nisbet Schenk 
1966 Monica Long Vaughan Slate 
1966 Richard B. Smith Smith 
1966 Nancy & John* Wall Wall 
1967 Doug  Berry Berry 
1967 Beth* & Jim Bramhall Godwin 
1967 Alison Farrell Adkins 
1967 Pat Harris Lind 
1967 Carol* & Jim Long Myrick 

PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
Contributions from 10/1/2006 through 6/30/2007 
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Anchor $100-499 (continued) 

 Emily & Bill Hall 
 Sharon & Jack Hicks 
 Nancy & Mike Hogewood 
 Debbie & Chuck  Holderness 
 Sarah D. Hollar 
 Cheryl & Russ Hunt 
 Olive & Williams Jordan 
 Olivia Kelly 
 Nancy Kenerly 
 Robin & Tim Lane 
 Beverly & Rusty Lee 
 Kay Maddox 
 Beverly & John McCracken 
 Rosa and Bill McNairy 
 Jim & Susan Melvin 

 Suellen & Tam Milton 
 Kate & Sam Morrow 
 Jessie Sellars Ogburn 
 Kristine Revington 
 Jorgann & Bill Rogers 
 Terry Worrell Smith 
 Jubee & Rick Stange 
 Angie & John Stratton 
 Melissa & Bill Tankersley 
 Carole & Doug  Torn 
 Becky & Gordon Turner 
 Margaret & Bill Weatherly 
 Jeri & Peter Whitfield 
 Barbara & Jim Williams 
 Lynn & Art Winstead 
 Jane & Jim Woody 
 Judy & Steve Yates 
 
Pirate Club $26-99 
 First  Current Last Graduation 
Class Name  Name Name 

1961 David A. Amos Amos 
1961 Sue Rabon Terrell 
1962 Bonnie Amos Wagoner 
1962 Carole & John Buck* Pearce Pearce 
1964 Stan Dixon Dixon 
1964 Hunter, III Galloway Galloway 
1964 Ron Hartsook Hartsook  
1965 Pat & Bill* Black Black 
1965 David Cozart Cozart 
1965 Becky Hartsook Dagenhart 
1965 Vicki* & Robert Schroll Schoolfield 
1966 Myra Atkins Comer 
1966 Sandi Banner Moore 
1966 Kay McVey Boyd 
1966 C. Ivan Mothershead Mothershead 
1967 Gary B. Moore Moore 
1967 Linda Wheeler Rich 
1968 Nancy L. Moore Moore 
1969 Bailey Barnett Sellars 
1969 Mark Johnson Johnson 
1971 Mike Staton Staton 
1975 Ashley Staton Elmore 
1975 Marie* & Val*  Follo Fennell 
1975 Melanie Ann Taylor Taylor 
1975 Susie Wall Black 
1976 William B. (Chip) Hammond Hammond 
1976 Keith A. Ingold Ingold 
1976 David C. White, III White 
1977 Robert W. Parker Parker 
1978 Brian Gordon Gordon 
1978 Dean Little Little 
1978 John E. Taylor Taylor 

1979 Fred Black Black 
1979 Brenda* & Greg* Yates Strandberg 
1980 Susan & Richard* Beard Beard 
1980 William Watson Watson 
1981 Harold Billings Billings 
1981 Susanna Godley Thomas 
1981 Robert M. Stephens Stephens 
1983 Frank G., Jr. Hall Hall 
1984 Louise Davis  Maultsby Anderson 
1984 Keith A. Clark Clark 
1984 Jeanette Billings Kennerly 
1984 Tammy Dixon Michalski 
1985 Daniel C. Craft Craft 
1987 Candace* & Stephen* Austin Carter 
1987 Erik Kiser Kiser 
1989 Amy* & George Jordan Young 
1989 Jenny Kiser Clendenin 
1991 Julie Newcomb Heard 
1992 Marty* & Brian Sumner Long 
1993 Stephanie* & Stephen Keaney Dingman 
1993 Shannon Lee Lee 
1993 Tricia* & Doug* Shaw Milton 
1993 Kelly  Rogers Smith 
1995 Margaret* & James Chase McNairy 
1996 Mitch Moehring Moehring 
1996 Megan* & Rob* Morgan Johnson 
1996 Mitch Moehring Moehring 
1998 Richard Montana Montana 
1998 Rachel  Urban Urban 
1999 Shannon Norman Bailey 
2000 Catherine G. Duncan Duncan 
2002 Kristin Michelle Wheeler Wheeler 
2003 Katie Page Lester Lester 
2006 Bryant William III Lester Lester 
 Ralph & Patti Allen  
 Bonnie & Jimmy Black  
 Lisa & Dean Chislett  
 Lynda & Jim Coltrane 
 Betty & Ben, Jr. Cone  
 Sandy Dabiero  
 Martha & Pat Duncan  
 Mona G. Edwards  
 Nancy & Erwin Fuller  
 Martha & Eric  Hoekstra  
 Tammy & Michael Johnson  
 Maxine & David  Johnson  
 Kathy & Steve Lester  
 Bonnie & Dan McAlister  
 Maura S. McGinn  
 Rosalyn Orr  
 Nancy & Zack Osborne  
 Pat & Bob Sevier  
 Ann & Larry Taube  
 Sylvia & Richard Vanore  
 Katy & Glenn Williamson  
 
Basic  $25 
 First  Current Last Graduation 
Class Name  Name Name 

1961 Sue E. Medley Medley 
1962 Bobby Banner Banner 
1963 Sarah  Womack Womack 
1966 Ed New  New 
1967 Harry Watson Watson 
1968 Vance C. Kinlaw Kinlaw 
1969 Bailey S. Barnett Barnett 
1970 Doug, Jr. Copeland Copeland 
1971 Joyce  Kent Barbee 
1973 Gary* and Joann Ballance Ballance 
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Basic  $25 (continued) 

1973 David W. Blue Blue 
1973 Lisa  Comito Crater 
1973 Missy Chance Goodson 
1973 Jeff Knight Knight 
1974 Ted Froneberger Froneberger 
1975 Darylene Hecht Cothren 
1975 Valeri  Froneberger Gordon 
1975 Kimberly Marsh Kennedy 
1976 Elizabeth Hurd Buie 
1976 Fred Carlson Carlson 
1976 Connie  Wagner-McLaughlin Wagner 
1977 Cathy* & Bob Lovejoy Inabet 
1979 Virginia Parker Gentry 
1981 Laura* & Paul* Kilmartin Thompson 
1983 Amy Lou & Dick* Chenery Chenery 
1984 Kevin Clark Clark 
1987 Erick Kiser Kiser 
1987 Samuel A. Turner, Jr. Turner 
1987 Michelle* & Lee Porter White 
1989 Kathleen  Ong Arnot 
1989 Jenny  Kiser Clendenin 
1989 Lawrence Cox Cox 
1991 Tricia West Weston West 
1994 Mandy Brown Hall 
1995 Claire * & Brian* Cooke Long 
1996 R. Andrew Payne Payne 
1998 Susan Young Young 
1999 Chris White White 
2001 Catherine  Mandalaris Mandalaris 
2002 Sarah Young Young 
2003 Stephen Lassiter Lassiter 
2003 Ty Tysinger Tysinger 
2005 Maggie Lee Lee 
2006 Amy  Young Young 
 Margaret  Arbuckle  
 Henrietta & Byron Barber  
 Gail Bentley  
 Karen Berg  
 Gay Bowman  
 Elizabeth & David  Brumbeloe  
 Tony Bryant  
 Lynda & Locke Clifford  
 Carol & Ben Davis  
 Kendra Davis  
 Vickie & Andrew Degges  
 Joan & John Dilworth  
 Barry Dooley 
 Kamine Haghighi 
 Carrie & Jon Heyl 
 Beth  Hickman 
 John Hodges 
 Janet Holbrook 
 Cathy & Haywood Ingram 
 Betty  Johnson 
 Karen & Joe Johnson 
 Toni Jones 
 Phyllis Jones 
 Sherry Lipsky 
 Sandy & Terry McGauvran 
 Tracy Millan 
 Roberta & Jerone Pearson 
 Adele Phelps 
 Rebecca & Steve Renne 
 Beth & Earl Stubbs 
 Gay & John White 

Below is the list of class agents. If your year is not listed, 
please consider volunteering for this. All you will be asked 
to do is help us network with fellow Page graduates, 
sending or receiving emails from time to time. 
 
1959 Ron Busick .......................... ronbusick2@yahoo.com 

1960 Tim Lambeth ...................... tlambeth@triad.rr.com 

1961 Kate & Jim Schlosser . kateschlosser@triad.rr.com 

1962 Bobby Banner........................ rbanner3@triad.rr.com 

1963 Harry Clendenin .......... CoachClendenin@aol.com 

1965 Rick Fuller ............................wfuller1@triad.rr.com 

1967 Beth Bramhall ....................... mamab@triad.rr.com 

1968 Geoff King ..............................gking2@triad.rr.com 

1969 Mark Johnson................. mark_johnsonjr@ml.com 

1970 Mabel & Rich Winslow ...........mlwinslow@aol.com 

1973 Gary Ballance ...................gballance@triad.rr.com 

1974 Susan Starr ............................allstarrs@gmail.com 

1976 Fred Carlson........... fred.carlson@mindspring.com 

1980 Richard Beard .............. richardbeard@triad.rr.com 

1981 Bobby Dunn................................... jjtdad@aol.com 

1986 Charles Wright.......................... mcwcw2@aol.com 

1991 Jimbo Melvin ....................... jtmelvin@hotmail.com 

1992 Kelly Lee..............kelly@boardwalkconsulting.com 

1993  Shannon Lee ............................slee22@gmail.com 

1994 Andrew Medley....................amedley@triad.rr.com 

1995 Leigh Abraham .......... leighabraham@hotmail.com 

1996  Michael Cochran .......... michael@sharpcarter.com 

1998 Richard Montana ...................................................
 ........... richard@alliancecommercialproperties.com 

1999 Shannon Norman ...................................................
 .......................... snorman@visitgreensboronc.com 

2000 Catherine Duncan ... catherineduncan@gmail.com 

2001 Katie Black ......................... ktb73083@yahoo.com 

2002 Bynum Hoekstra........ bynumhoekstra@gmail.com 

2003 Leigh Peck....................... TP62862@appstate.edu 

2004 Michael Vohs...................mv64396@appstate.edu 

2005 Mollie Echols ......................echols@email.unc.edu 

CLASS AGENTS 

Carolyn Phipps Meade (’90) lives in Charlotte, has two 
little boys, and works as an attorney with Moore and 
Van Allen. 

Carol Jordan (‘92) received her Masters of Education 
from UNCG December 2005 and is now in the Ph.D. 
program. 

Geni Phipps Cowles (‘93) lives in Philadelphia and 
works as an Assistant US Attorney in the New Jersey 
district based in Trenton. 

Mary Jordan (‘95) received her Masters of Education 
from UNCG December 2006 and is not in the Ph.D. 
program. 

ALUMNI NOTES 

Tell us what you’re doing! It doesn’t have to be 
worthy of the history books; we just want to hear 
from you! Send information for the next installment 
of “Alumni Notes” to sgtysinger@triad.rr.com. 

Be a part of Page’s Golden Reunion 
Saturday, October 13 
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Newsletter of the Page Alumni and Friends Association 

Page Alumni and Friends Association 
Page High School 
PO Box 39616 
Greensboro, NC 27438 

2006-2007 PAGE ALUMNI AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION Membership Form 
 

Name(s)___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Graduate (   )   Parent (   )    Friend (   ) I’d like to help on a committee.  (   )   I’d like to be on the Board.   (   ) 
 

Year(s) you or your child(ren) graduated (or will graduate)__________Maiden name (if applicable)___________________________ 
 

Address________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone #(          )__________________Email_____________________________________________________________________ 
_____  $25 Basic ____  $1,000-2,499 Pirate Treasure ____  Use my membership $ for the complex only. 
_____  $26-99 Pirate Club ____  $2,500-4,999 Swashbuckler   ____   Use my membership $ for scholarships only. 
_____  $100-499 Anchor Club ____  $5,000+ Captain’s Table ____  Use my membership $ where you need it. 
_____  $500-999 Buccaneer ____  Corporate Sponsor ____  In (honor/memory of) ___________________ 
 

Mail to: Page Alumni and Friends Association, PO Box 39616, Greensboro, NC 27438 

All members’ names will be listed in the newsletter. Please include any updates or alumni information you’d like included in the newsletter.  

YOUR GENEROSITY IS GREATLY APPRECIATED!!! 

      PAGE GOLDEN REUNION 
Sponsored by the Page Alumni and Friends Association 

 

Saturday, October 13, 2007 
7 ‘til 11pm 

Sheraton Four Seasons 
Heavy hors d’oeuvres and a cash bar 

Dancing & reminiscing to tunes of the last 50 years 

Renowned DJ Chris Rachal 

_______________________________________    will attend 

$35 X ___________________  (number attending) = _______________  (check enclosed) 

Please mail to:  Page Alumni and Friends Association, PO Box 39616, Greensboro, NC 27438 

Must be received by Friday, September 29 

Printing supplied by Mastercolor Labs 


